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CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Due to the current Covid-19 pandemic in the country and in support of the Government’s effort 

to curb the spread of the disease, notice is hereby given that with effect from 1st January 2021, 

the National Housing Corporation will cease issuance of paper statements and receipts. 

 For a seamless transition, all our customers are required to furnish us with: 

1. NHC account name and number,  

2. A functional email address, 

3. Mobile number. 

The above information should be emailed to mycontacts@nhckenya.co.ke 
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